
 
Friday, April 14, 2022 

Dear FSE Families, 

We are excited to welcome Ms. Buhler back to our 1/2 B classroom! As Ms. Buhler returns 
to work, Ms. Erickson will continue to support the class and Ms. Buhler through this 
transition. A heartfelt thank you goes out to Ms. Appleton and Ms. Erickson for their 
dedication and commitment in supporting our staff and students during Ms. Buhler’s 
absence. 

School Council/Parent Society 

BRING IN YOUR BOTTLES! Our Parent Society will be holding a Bottle Drive in the 
parking lot on Tuesday, May 24 from 2:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Drive by and drop off any of 
your empty bottles in the bottle depot trailer to help raise funds for future Parent Society 
purchases which supports our students. 

Our next School Council/Parent Society meeting will be held virtually and in person on 
Wednesday, May 18 at 5:30 p.m. 

Time: May 18, 2022, 05:30 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83969528668?pwd=S2NyVnQvdHpCV2xOTzM5QnFocnF1U
T09 

Meeting ID: 839 6952 8668 

Passcode: b2RA90 

Want to order Hot Lunch? Click here! 

Hot Lunch  

• Friday May 27 ~ Edo Japan (cut off to order is May 17) 
• Friday June 3 ~ Boston Pizza (cut off to order is May 24) 

We would like to hear from you! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83969528668?pwd=S2NyVnQvdHpCV2xOTzM5QnFocnF1UT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83969528668?pwd=S2NyVnQvdHpCV2xOTzM5QnFocnF1UT09
https://munchalunch.com/schools/FortSaskElementary/


As planning begins for the next school year, we are reviewing our current School 
Education Plan and making adjustments with the intention of best supporting our 
students. We recognize parents/caregivers as key partners in student success and as 
such we would like to obtain your feedback regarding our School Education Plan for the 
2022-23 school year. Please forward your feedback to shelby.labrecque@eips.ca prior to 
April 28, 2022. 

Caregiver Education Series 

The Caregiver Education Team is proud to offer free mental health programming for 
parents and caregivers of children and youth through our partnership with the Mental 
Health Foundation. In response to the global pandemic, programming continues to be 
offered virtually at this time.  

CYF Caregiver Education April 2022 Newsletter. 

 

Important Dates in April: 

April 15 ~ Good Friday ~ No School for staff or students 

April 18 ~ Easter Monday ~ No School for staff or students 

April 19 to 29 ~ Virtual Book Fair! 

April 27 ~ Last day for our student teachers! 

April 29 ~ Colour Day! Dress in your favorite colour 

Looking ahead to May: 

May 2 ~ Bus Driver Appreciation Day!  

May 4 ~ Hats On for Mental Health! ~ Early dismissal ~ 

May 6 ~ Professional Learning Day ~ No School for Students 

May 8 ~ Mother’s Day 

May 18 ~ Gr. 6 PAT ELA Part A ~ School Council/Parent Society Meeting @ 5:30 
p.m.  

May 20 ~ School Closure Day ~ No School for Staff and Students 

May 23 ~ Victoria Day ~ No School for Staff and Students 

May 24 ~ Cut off for ordering June 3 Hot Lunch ~ Parent Society Bottle Drive 2:30 
p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

May 27 ~ Hot Lunch ~ Dress like a Tacky Tourist Day! 

https://eipsca-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/shelby_labrecque_eips_ca/EZ8Y3Zrzvm5DiuhhyvvaOkEBpD8WMT9sKqPixKReRECIoQ?e=XdG1YJ
mailto:shelby.labrecque@eips.ca
https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/
https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m-xQqSVn1C7Vq_BOcEAXsXgBjtyPoH_G/view?usp=sharing


As we move into the long weekend and regardless of whether or not you celebrate the 
holiday, I hope everyone is able to spend time with loved ones and make wonderful 
memories together. 

Sincerely, 

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.  

Principal 

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School 

 
 

 

 


